
www.beloitwi.gov

City of City of Beloit Police Department

David B. Zibolski Business: (608) 364-6801

Chief of Police Administration: (608) 364-6807

100 State Street Facsimile: (608) 364-6608

Beloit, WI 53511

MEDIA RELEASE

For Additional Information Contact: Vivian Parker (608) 364-6807

BELOIT POLICE DEPARTMENT NEW HIRES AND PROMOTIONS

January 16, 2017 - The City of Beloit Police Department proudly announces the hiring of a
Lieutenant of Detectives, seven new Patrol Officers, and two Records Clerks along with promotions of
two current personnel to the ranks of Sergeant and Lieutenant of Patrol.

Monday, January 23, 2017
1:00 PM

Rotary River Center
1160 S Riverside Drive

Beloit, WI 53511

The ceremony will begin with a welcome and remarks from Chief David B. Zibolski and City
Manager Lori Curtis Luther, after which we warmly welcome the newest members of the Beloit Police
Department Team:

Promotions:

Sergeant Richard LeFeber will be promoted to the rank of Lieutenant of Patrol. Rich is a
twelve-year veteran of the Beloit Police Department.

Patrol Officer David Elrod will be promoted to the rank of Sergeant. David is a thirteen-year
veteran of the Beloit Police Department.

New Hires (10):

• John Kaltenbrun will become our very first Lieutenant of Detectives. John is a 31-year
law enforcement veteran, and recently retired as a Lieutenant of Police with the Milwaukee
Police Department.

- More -
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Patrol Officers:

• Christopher Hoefs graduated from the police academy at Milwaukee Area Technical College
in May of 2016 and is an active member of the National Guard.

• Matthew Bouril is a current student at Western Illinois University - Criminal
Justice and will attend the police academy at Blackhawk Technical College starting on
February 6, 2017

• Jaimie Byrnes is a former officer with the Ozaukee County Sheriff’s Department.

• Martin Delgado is a current Western Illinois University Criminal Justice student. He will
attend the police academy at Blackhawk Technical College starting on February 6, 2017

• Samuel Fisher graduated from the police academy at Waukesha County Technical College in
December of 2016 and has been an active law enforcement volunteer in Hartland, WI and with
the Waukesha County Sheriff’s Department.

• Matthew Lee graduated from the police academy at Blackhawk Technical College in
September of 2016. He is a life-long Beloit native and former firefighter with South Beloit.

• Darryl Thornton is a University of Wisconsin-Oshkosh graduate where he earned his
Bachelor Degree in Criminal Justice. He will attend the police academy at Blackhawk
Technical College starting on February 6, 2017

Records Clerks:

• Erica Mohorko is enrolled in Blackhawk Technical College pursuing a human resources
degree.

• Nicole Coyne is a former records clerk with the Madison Police Department.
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